
From: Jon Pinardi <jpinardi@silverstar.com >

Thursday, April 19, 20189:47 AM
Johan Kalala-Kasanda; Diane Holt
Joseph Terry
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Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Good morning Ms. Holt,

Referencing Case No. GNR-U-18-01, to repeat my earlier comments to staff, while I don't entirely agree with the tax
computation methodology, I do agree with certain aspects. ln total, it seems reasonable to increase the reserve fund as

staff suggests, therefore, I would be in agreement with their suggested resolution.

Thank you,

Jon Pinardi
Teton Water & Sewer Company
Office: (208)354-0256

From: Johan Kalala-Kasanda <Johan.Kalala-Kasanda@puc.idaho.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 5:14 PM

To: Jon Pinardi <jpinardi@silverstar.com>
Cc: Joseph Terry <Joseph.Terry@puc.idaho.gov>

Subject: RE: IPUC : Staff Comments

Good Afternoon Jon,

Further to my last email, I would like to advise you that in order for us to finalize this case, you need to reply, in writing,
to the staff comments that was sent to you. You can either send a letter or an email to the Commission secretary in

which you may reiterate what you wrote in the email you sent to us. The contact information of the Commission's
secretary is:

Diane Hanian, Commission Secretary
ldaho Public Utilities Commission
472 W. Washington
Boise lD 83707-5918
Tel: 208-334-0338
Email : DLane.hqf t@ puc.idaho.gov.

Kindest Regards,

Johan E. Kalala-Kasanda, MBA I Auditor
ldaho Public Utilities Commission
472W. Washington
P.O. Box 83720
Boise, ldaho 83720-007 4

Ph. Direct: (208)334-0361 | Fax: Qogl334-3762
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Diane Holt G@


